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Dear Submitter  

Inquiry into the impacts and management of feral horses in the Australian Alps 

Thank you for your submission relating to the Committee's inquiry into the above matter. The 

Committee will consider carefully all matters raised in your submission. 

The Committee has authorised the publication of the submission and you are now free to 

circulate it to other parties should you wish to do so. The Committee will also provide your 

submission to anyone on request, and it will be published on the Committee's webpage. If you 

have any concerns about the publication of your submission, please contact the secretariat as 

soon as possible. 

The Committee is required to report by 29 September 2023. A copy of the report will be 

published on the Committee's website. 

If you are interested in being notified when new information about the inquiry is published, 

you may sign up to receive email alerts. This can be done using the 'Track Inquiry' function on 

the Committee's website. 

Yours sincerely 

  

Stephen Palethorpe 

Secretary  
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